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October 17, 2018, General Membership Meeting
Meeting Chair Jeff Froh opened the meeting at 6:00 PM. Introductions ensued with members welcoming new member Brad Burt. Larry Orr read the VFP Statement of Purpose. The VFP "hat" was passed. Other members included John Fournelle, Fran Wiedenhoeft, Brad Geyer, David Giffey Phil Fransen, Paul McMahon, Joan Kemble, and Steve Books.

Treasurer’s Report – Paul reviewed his detailed “green sheet” of the VFP Madison’s financial situation. The Resist award is starting to be used with Brad’s Website class at Madison College. We have $ 7,600 in checking and memorials in the name of Tom Kemble of $ 250.00. The Prairie Farms milk caps are at 473($ 50 for 1,000). Overall, the situation is good.

Committee Reports
Counter Recruiting – David has started his school year action at River Valley H.S. with many freshman and sophomores visiting his lunchtime table. He’s had many very interesting conversations. Riverdale, and Muscoda could be next, and the guidance offices at schools are cooperating. His Highground effort in Neillsville, WI at the Dove Peace Mound where he visited with about 300 young students for Education Days went well. Next year will be the 30th Anniversary of the Highground. A discussion ensued regarding supporting the effort for next year, and a motion was made and 2nded to support the 30th Anniversary of the Commemoration of the Peace Dove Mound, and the planning committee will take it up for public outreach. The motion passed.

Scholarships – on going.

Memorial Day – David, John are thinking about a possible speaker(s).

Memorial Mile – John has received a form from the City of Madison for next year, and will pursue the form.

Planning Committee – Larry Orr and John Fournelle are working on the W.O.R.T access hour for Monday, Nov. 5, 7:00pm at the station and is taking any and all recommendations, and is working on poetry, and a soundtrack. Please be in contact with Larry for helping out. Elkayo@gmail.com. The Armistice Day event at the Barrymore is being promoted, and VFP members can flyer the event, and or let folks know about it for Nov. 11. www.TheGreatestwar.org website can be checked for information. There’s also an event on Oct. 27th, plus an event at the High Noon Saloon with Jason Moon releasing a new CD regarding Women Veterans on Nov. 10. From 1 to 5 pm. Brad mentioned that a press release for the event could be held with a press conference. Chapter 25 will be looking into it, and Brad has information on the VFP website about it, and Facebook. Fran has completed a letter to organizations that could possibly ring bells on Armistice Day, for Armistice Day.
Website – Brad had been in one website class so far, and will continue.
Tabling – Steve reported on-going Farmers Market tabling efforts.

New Business
Possible reprint of Long Shadows – Discussion on a republication of the book and costs for Linda Babler at Atwood Publishing in Madison. The books would be about $ 9-10 ea. and 100 copies could be feasible. Paul mentioned a possible Ehvue Foundation Grant that he could apply for beginning in early 2019. David will also check out some possible information from a person in Florida too.

Dane County Board Meetings – Books relayed information from Lincoln Grahlfs about a new Dane County Board resolution from Supervisor Mary Kolar in Support of the William S. Middleton Memorial Veterans Administration Hospital and in Opposition of Privatization of Services. The resolution will be aired on Nov. 29 at the City County Bldg. Dane County Board meeting, 7 pm. A motion was made and 2nded to support and endorse the resolution. The motion passed unanimously. 
Select November Chair – Phil (Thanks Phil)

Announcements
A list of announcements was read. There was an announcement about the Veterans Museum going to be more of Madison Public library function.

Brad Geyer mentioned, and had flyers available about the October 27, 2018, Homeless Veterans Standdown that our Chapter has supported in the past.

Adjournment
The meeting adjourned at 7:25 pm.

Minutes by Books

